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29/06/2024  22:00:532024/2582/P OBJ WHGARA We have been asked  by several neighbours to register an objection to this retrospective planning application 

for an oversize timber construction- regrettably build without permission- as it is totally out of keeping with the 

surrounding properties, character of the area and existing streetscape. 

No other property owner in the road has introduced such an overbearing and incongruous 'shed' blighting all 

their neighbours front garden amenity.

It is not a 'minor' alteration but a major structure taking up the full width of the garden frontage to the pavement 

and 3/4 of the depth. It is visible down the whole block and breaches the policies of the FGWH Neighbourhood 

Development Plan-which seeks to protect the detail and quality of the residential area. 

We request that a planning officer visit the address to see for themselves how eccentric and unsuitable the 

layout and density of this 'erection' is and that this belated application be refused.
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